```
Return-path: <owner-crinmail@pro-net.co.uk>
Envelope-to: pidee@reuna.cl
Delivery-date: Mon, 26 Oct 1998 15:15:42 -0300
X-Sender: crin@mail.pro-net.co.uk
Date: Mon, 26 Oct 1998 14:44:15 +0000
To: crinmail@pro-net.co.uk
From: Becky Purbrick <crin@mail.pro-net.co.uk>
Subject: [crinmail] re Committee on the Rights of the Child
Sender: owner-crinmail@pro-net.co.uk
>
      Dear CRIN members,
>
      I take this opportunity to inform you that documents related to
>
the
>
      September/October 1998 session of the Committee on the Rights of
the
      Child can be accessed on the Office of the UN High
Commissioner's
      website (www.unhchr.ch):
      - General discussion on "Children living in a world with
HIV/AIDS
        Recommendation on Children in armed conflict
>
        Note on the 19th session
>
         Unedited versions of Concluding observations (Ecuador, Iraq,
>
         Bolivia, Kuwait and Thailand
>
      Please tick on "latest updates" on the upper right corner of the
front
      page and then go to "20 Ocober". (or scroll down and go to
"Meeting's
>
      Highlights").
>
      Next session will be held from 11 to 29 January 1999 and the
Committee
      will consider the following initial State party's reports:
>
>
      - Austria
>
      - Belize
>
      - Guinea
>
      - Barbados
>
     as well as the following State Party's second periodic reports:
>
>
>
      - Sweden
>
      - Honduras
      A pre-sessional CRC Working Group will meet between 1-5 February
>
1999
>
      and will consider in private the following countries:
```

Becky Purbrick, 14:44 26/10/98 +0, [crinmail] re Committee on the

```
>
      - Armenia (initial report)
      - Vanuatu (initial report)
      - Benin (initial report)
      - Russian Federation (periodic report)
      - Nicaragua (periodic report)
     Best regards,
      Paulo David
      Secretary
      Committee on the Rights of the Child
      Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights
>
Kind regards
Becky Purbrick
CRIN Coordinator
        +44 (0)171 703 5400
        +44 (0)171 793 7626
email:
       crin@pro-net.co.uk
The CRINMAIL is a members-only electronic mailing list of the Child
Rights
Information Network (CRIN). CRIN does not accredit, validate or
substantiate
any information posted by members to the CRINMAIL. The validity and
accuracy
```

of any information is the responsibility of the orginator.